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PURPOSE 
This policy provides guidelines for the use of the Ben Clark Public Safety 
Training Center. 
 
FACILITY DESCRIPTION 
The Ben Clark Public Safety Training Center is located in Riverside County and 
jointly operated by the Riverside County Sheriff’s and Riverside County Fire 
Departments.  The center offers a variety of training facilities and venues for 
public safety personnel. 
 
CONDITIONS OF USE 
 

1. Use of the facility is on a space available basis.  The Riverside 
County Sheriff and Fire departments have priority usage. 

 
2. Use of the facility is restricted and available only to agencies that 

provide a nexus to local and state public safety training.  Any 
request for use outside public safety training operations must be 
addressed to Riverside County Facilities Management. 

 
3. Reservations for facility use can be made by contacting either the 

Riverside County Sheriff or Riverside County Fire at the Ben Clark 
Public Safety Training Center. 

 
4. Non-county entities will be required to complete an “Agreement for 

Use of the Ben Clark Public Safety Training Center” at least two 
weeks prior to the requested use date.  The user agrees to pay the 
County the facility use fees approved by the Board of Supervisors.  
The Board reserves the right to periodically revise these rates. 

 
5. Displays of art and the distribution of information or other media 

must be reviewed and approved in advance by either the Riverside 
County Sheriff or Fire Department Ben Clark Public Safety Training 
Center commander. 

 
6. All buildings at the training center are non-smoking.  Smoking on 

the grounds is only permitted in identified designated areas.  
 

Reference: 
 Minute Order 3.13 of 05/05/09 


